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From: John Howard
To: SitingBoard Filing (DPU)
Subject: PV siting on farmland
Date: Friday, May 23, 2025 6:03:50 PM

Dear siding board,
There have been great strides in growing crops around or under solar panels. This is a great
boon to our farmers, who are usually struggling financially?and can use the extra money.
Please let farmers decide what they want to do. Adding Solar will not diminish and sometimes
will increase the yield from farms. If you would like references to AgriSolar as it’s called,
please ask me.
Thank you,

-- 
John

John Howard
15 The Knolls Rd.
South Hadley, MA 01075
413-536-5973.
John@johnhowardsolar.org/
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